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Charlottetown, 

Prince Edward Island,
August 3rd, 1933*If ^

f CD WAR0 XS>

My Dear Sir Arthur, -

Thank you very much for your letter of July 28th 
which I have read with deep interest, and I heartily concur 
in the sentiments that you have expressed in regard to the 
maternal ties which hind this Province to McGill University.

It is pleasing to know that you look favourably 
upon the suggestion which I have made of your Summer School 
operating in Prince Edward Island next year, and probably before 
that time we might be able to work out arrangements in a 
satisfactory manner. If it would be as successful as the 
Library School course was this summer, it would be most helpful 
to the cause of education in this Province.

I may say the Government deeply appreciates what 
McGill has done for us in connection with both the Library and 
the Library School, and I again express deep appreciation in 
this matter.

Sincerely yours,

iting Premier.

Sir Arthur V. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
Montreal, Quebec.


